
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  w/e Friday 21st July, 2023 

 
My Child At School 

 
Please Register! 

 
We would like to apologise if any parents 

have been having difficulty registering for the 
new system.  Please contact the school office 
by telephone or email up to Friday 21st July, 
2023.  Any further queries will be answered 

after the holidays. 
 

For September, bookings for Sunrise 
Breakfast Club and Sunset After School Club 
will need to be made via My Child At School.    
Bookings and payments should be available 

from Friday 1st September, 2023.  
 
Other features added soon will include school 

meals menus, dinner money, after school 
interest clubs, school trips, messages, 

information and much more.   

Term Dates 
 

 

School closes for the Summer holidays on 

Thursday 20th July, 2023 
and reopens on   

Tuesday 5th September, 2023 
 

Click the calendar for all term dates,  

including dates for 2023/2024. 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, 
Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยินดีต้อนรับ to our weekly newsletter.   

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

We also say good bye to Year 6 children and 

families who have been part of our school 

community for a number of years.   

We hope the children enjoyed their last day 

at Holy Family and we wish them the best 

of luck at secondary school and for the 

future.   

To families, we would like thank you for 

your support and for allowing everyone at 

Holy Family to be part of your 

child’s learning  journey so 

far.   

We will miss you all.  

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional 

activity. 
 

This week’s Attendance Stars 
are 

 
 

Reception Class 
 

Congratulations! 

 

At the end of this term we say 
farewell to Miss Park-Brown.   
On behalf of staff, families and 
pupils we would you like to say 
thank you, we will miss you and 
we wish you the best of luck for 
the future.  

Fundraising Labels by Stikins 
 

     Commission from every order.  Order online.    
 

https://www.stikins.co.uk/name-labels/ 
 

Holy Family Fundraising Number  9981 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Term-Dates-v131022.pdf
https://www.stikins.co.uk/name-labels/


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday next week and during the holidays. 

George B Arya P Tommy R Ethan C Maxwell NJ 

Connor D Gabrielle R Alfie M Thomas F Isla C 

Annie K Matilda Y Theo W Borys B Isaac H 

  Shonn S   

 

Bishop Hogarth Catholic Education Trust 
Catering Department 

 
Food For Life Award 

 
From September 2023, our school meals menu will 
be changing.  The Trust’s Catering Department 
have redeveloped all school menus.  Our new 
menus will be even more healthy and nutritious, 
using even more fresh produce from Red Tractor 
certified British Farmers.  
 
From the start of the new academic year, children 
will be able to choose between two hot meal 
options, with either a dessert or fruit.  The changes 
do mean that sandwiches and meal variations will 
no longer be available*.    Please take a look at the 
new menu on our website.   
 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/school-
meals/ 

 
If you would like to change your child’s current 
meal preference to or from school meals, please 
email the school office before the end of term.   
Thank you. 

*Food allergies will be catered for 

 

Forest Fun 
Year 1 had a really fantastic trip to Hamsterley Forest.   They had a special forest workshop, made some dens 

for little woodland friends and were very brave on the giant playground.   

 

 

 

 

 

The Mini 

Vinnies have 

been busy this 

week.  They 

collected and 

counted the 

money in the red 

Mission boxes 

from each class. 

 

Thank you to 

everyone who 

donated, the 

boxes have raised over £50.00. 

There will be another collection in 

September. 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/school-meals/
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/school-meals/


Preston Park & Butterfly World 
Year 2 also had an amazing trip this week.  They held a Caterpillar, visited the reptile room and 

even had chance to visit the playground and played some games.  

 

Year 6 have had such an incredible day.  We hope families enjoyed the children’s special assembly and 
games on the field afterwards, it was lovely to see everyone.    During their last afternoon they had fun 
with their buddies in Reception Class and had their shirts signed by friends and teachers.   
 
We would like to wish every member of Year 6 the best of luck and we really hope they enjoy secondary 
school. 

 

Wishing all families a lovely Summer. 

‘Until we meet again 

May God hold you in the palm of His hand’ 


